
June 16, 2018 

Flotilla 10-06 Report 

Membership is steady at around 40.  We may be losing one, may be gaining one.  However, active 

members attending meetings and events are around 15, give or take a couple. 

PV events- have been busy last couple months, but the bigger events, like Riverfest, is too big for us to 

handle ourselves.  Steve Morris was interviewed on TV. 

VE’s: Have had trouble with submitting forms and keeping track of stickers. We should be caught up and 

will need more stickers for rest of year.  Have one new VE, two working on getting out of reyr, and one 

starting. 

Ops:  Just starting- we have two facilities, and one approved facility but no crew. 

Had one of ours help out with Sector’s Hurricane drill- will be getting letter of appreciation. 

Two help out at Sector, and one watch-stander at StationWB.  Need another at Dilly dock. 

We now have a Diversity FSO. 
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